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February 27, 1965 .

The International Commission for Supervision and Control in

Vietnam presents its compliments to the Co-Chairmen of the Geneva Conference

on Indo-China 1954, and has the honour to state that on the 12th February,

1965 at 1715 hours the Chief of the Liaison Mission of the People's Arm y

of Vietnam (PAVN) asked the Chairman of the International Commission

Bureau at Hanoi "to convey to the Commission the request of the PAVN High

Command to take steps urgently to withdraw all the Fixed Teams in the

Democratic Republic of Vietnam (DRVN) . This is because of the tension and

the gravity of the situation and only taking into consideration the security

of the teams" .

(While in full agreement that the Co-Chairmen should be informed

about the withdrawal of the teams situated iri the DRVN, the Polish

Délegation considered the terms of this Special Report to be inadequate

and expressed its views in the attached Statement) .

2 . The International Commission immediately on the 13th February,

1965 sent instructions to the Chairman, International Commission Bureau,

Hanoi, to request that "if PAVN Liaison Mission maintain decision" they

should "present it in writing", and to point out to the PAVN Liaison

Mission the "far-reaching implications" .

3 . On the 13th February, 1965 a telegram from Colonel Ha Van Lau,

Chief of the PAVN Liaison Mission, was received (which is at Appendix 'A') .


